
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 
Sepcial Meeting 
March 26, 1979 

Mayor Robert E. Rapp called to order a special meeting of the Canby City Council 
in the Council Chambers at 7:30 p.m., Monday, March 26, 1979. Councilmembers 
present were Beryl Brown, Beauford Knight, Leonard Taylor, Robert Swayze and 
Robert Westcott. Absent: Councilman Richard Nichols, due to family illness in 
Eugene. 

Budget committee members present were Marilyn Perkett and Earl Oliver, with Mal 
Evans arriving at 7:53 p.m. Also present: Administrator Wyman and Treasurer Myra 
Weston; David Bury, Dorothy McCormick, center manager for Loaves and Fishes; Walter 
Dohrman and George Cattley of Loaves and Fishes; and Dave Blair of Blair Associates, 
labor negotiator. 

Following flag salute, Mayor Rapp recessed the Council meeting at 7:32 p.m. for a 
public hearing on revenue sharing funds in the 1979-80 city budget. Gavel was 
turned over to Budget Committee Chairman Robert Swayze. The public hearing closed 
at 7:39 p.m., discussion continuing with Loaves and Fishes representatives and 
budget committee members. The budget committee session closed at 8:22 p.m., and 
the Council meeting was reconvened by Mayor Rapp, who recommended an executive 
session. 

Councilman Westcott moved, with Taylor seconding, to recess into executive session 
as proveded by ORS 192.610 for the purpose of labor negotiations. Motion carried 
5-0. Recess called at 8:24 p.m. 

Council reconvened after the executive session with Dave Blair, and adjourned. 
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